The University of Chicago

Wiatker Museum of Palecontology

REPLY YO THIS COMMUNICATION SHOULD
OE A TO THE AT
WALKER MUSEUM, THE UNIVERSITY OF CHICAGO

CHiIcAGo, March 4th, 194:9.

Dr. H. B. Stenzel,

Bureau of Fconomic Geology,
The University of Texas,
Austin, Texas.

Dear Dr. Stenzel:

I am engaged in the task of studying the fauna
.of an early Tertiary formation of -Colombia, South America.
For this purpose, I would like to know if there is
such a publication on index fossils of the Tertiary
of the Southern States. Also, 1f any attempt of correlation
has been made between the faunas of the northern-and. .
southern areas of the Caribbean region. It would be
most interesting to kmow the place of publication.

I am asking you the attention of the precedent
information, at the suggestion of Dr. Carey Croneis of
the Department of Geology and Paleontology of this Uni-
versityoe-.. °

Thanking you in advance your kindness, I an,

Very truly yours,

Gilberto Botero.






